
Lakeland Volleyball Club - United 
4413 44 Street St. Paul, Alberta T0A 3A3 

 
Dear Community Supporter, 
 
The Lakeland Volleyball Club United is a U18 Girls volleyball team under the association 
of the Lakeland Volleyball Club.  We are a group of volleyball teams in the Lakeland area 
from the ages of U14 – U18.  We have players from the Lakeland area and we are trying to 
put a program together that will emphasis the strength of volleyball in our region.  We 
believe we can put competitive teams on the court who will challenge teams from all other 
areas of Alberta. 
 

Our goal as an organization is to draw elite athletes from the entire region. We will provide 
these young athletes, from these different communities, the opportunity to compete at the 
highest level. 
 

Our season will consist of three premier tournaments, either in Edmonton or Calgary, we 
will also compete at provincials in Edmonton and we will end our season at the Western 
Canada Nationals Open.  Our season begins the last week of November 2012 and ends 
after the second week of May 2013. 
 

The Lakeland Volleyball Club is a non-profit organization run by volunteer coaches and 
parents.  Corporate, business and community support plays a vital role in keeping this 
affordable for our players and their families. 
 

Travel, accommodations, tournament fee’s, uniforms and team gear are some of the 
expenses we need to take care of and those add up quite quickly.  Without your support, 
these expenses would have to be absorbed by the players and their families and for some; 
unfortunately, this would put the game they love out of reach. 
 

Whatever monetary support your company, business or organization could provide would 
be extremely appreciated.  Those who are able to donate $250 or more, will be 
acknowledged with your company, business or organization name on advertising space on 
our warm-up shirts, worn before each game we play.  Those who donate $500 will also 
have their name on some apparel and those who donate $1000 or more will have their 
name on our jersey.  In addition, we will send out thank-you cards with a team picture and 
we will also thank all the supporters with an ad in the community papers. 
 

All sponsors will receive a donation receipt and all cheques need to be made payable to 
Lakeland Volleyball Club – United. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
hank_smid@sperd.ca 
 
Sincerely in sport, 
 
 
 
Hank Smid  
U18 Girls Coach 
LVC - United 


